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Hampton Court Way, East Molesey, Surrey 8 9AE. Planning Application
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Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

The recent amendments to the above application do not make the proposed development any more
acceptable. The objections | put forward earlier (5 Feb) to this

ill-conceived scheme still stand. Its height, density and ugliness would ruin this unique historic site
for ever.

There is nothing in the proposals that would benefit the Molesey community. Indeed, it would harm
local businesses and put intolerable strains on the existing infrastructure, while the massive increase
in traffic around Hampton Court Bridge and Station and in local roads would cause horrendous
congestion and pollution. Furthermore, the site itself is liable to flood; this would certainly affect an
underground car park.

Surely it is the council’s duty to protect our precious heritage and safeguard our environment for this
and future generations? | urge it to refuse this grossly insensitive application from a greedy,
uncaring off shore developer.

Valerie Gee
2 Hurst Rd
East Molesey
KT8 9AF
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